Notice of Public Hearing

A public hearing to approve a proposed property tax levy
increase for the Champaign Park District for the fiscal year
commencing May 1, 2025, and ending April 30, 2026, will be
held on November 13, 2024, at 5:30 p.m. Any person who
desires to appear at the public hearing and present testimony to
the taxing district may contact Courtney Kouzmanoff, Director
of Finance, Champaign Park District, 706 Kenwood Road,
Champaign, Illinois 61821, at (217) 819-3826 or via email at
courtney.kouzmanoff(@champaignparks.org.

The estimated total property taxes to be levied for the fiscal
year commencing May 1, 2025, and ending April 30, 2026, is
$17,639,887. This represents a 4.4% increase over the previous
year. Since the amount is less than 105% of the prior year
extension, a truth in taxation notice is not required.

Jarrod Scheunemann,
Secretary
Champaign Park District




